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Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School, A Voluntary Academy Consultation on 
Admission Arrangements 2026-27. 

 
Dear Stakeholder, 

The Bishop Wheeler Catholic Academy Trust (BWCAT) is consulting on the 2026-27 
admission arrangements for all BWCAT schools. The consultation period will run 
from Tuesday 10th December 2024 until Tuesday 21st January 2025. During this 
time, parents and other key stakeholders, are invited to express their views about 
the admission arrangements for Sacred Heart Primary School. 

In accordance with the DfE’s 2021 statutory ‘School Admissions Code’ guidance, as  
the admissions authority, the Bishop Wheeler Catholic Academy Trust (BWCAT) 
must consult on admission arrangements when changes are proposed, and at least 
once every seven years. For this reason, a consultation is currently being held to 
meet BWCAT’s statutory duty. 
 
Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School - BWCAT is proposing a reduction in the 
Published Admission Number (PAN) from 30 to 15 
 
Please send your views in response to our consultation to Jemma Johnson, BWCAT 
Head of Governance j.johnson@bwcat.org   

The closing date for the consultation is Tuesday 2st January 2025 

For full details of the BWCAT Admissions Consultation please visit  
 
www.bishopwheelercatholicacademytrust.org/Consultations/  
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
Mrs Amanda Rhodes- Heateacher 
Mr Darren Beardsley- CEO BWCAT 
 

SACRED HEART CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL  

A VOLUNTARY ACADEMY  
VALLEY DRIVE, ILKLEY 

WEST YORKSHIRE LS29 8NL 
 

Telephone: 01943 609578 

Email: office@sacredheart.bradford.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs A Rhodes 

 
‘Do Everything in Love’     (Corinthians 16:14) 

Love Ourselves. Love Others. Love Learning. Love Our World 
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